From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 19 October 2015 07:24

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: RE: Complaint

Good morning Lorraine,

| have completed the final outcome report regarding this complaint and this will be sent to my Chief Inspector to
be ratified.

Hopefully | will be able to update you will a formal outcome within a few weeks.
Many thanks

Jeanette

Jeanette Reilly | Police Constable | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU2A) | Directorate of
Professional Standards |

MetPhone 782253 | Telephone 020 7161 2253 | | Fax 020 7161 6798 |[Email Jeanette.Reilly@met.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 16 October 2015 12:25

To: Reilly Jeanette - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards
Subject: RE: Complaint

Dear Jeanette Reilly,

Is there an update to how long this will take regarding the complaint, will it be weeks or months?

As you are aware this has been on going since Dec 2013 when this started, yes we know that the trial
took some time and then the appeal, and that you could only start to address this from that point and we
do understand this.

Regards

Simon Cordell
Lorraine Cordell

From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 21 September 2015 15:13

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Complaint

Good afternoon Lorraine,

Due to having just returned to work from annual leave and my current workload | have not yet completed
my outcome report regarding Simon's complaints.
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